
 

 

 

                                  

Brooklyn Historical Society to Hold Annual Meeting 

 

Martins Creek Viaduct Scenic Overlook   

The Annual Meeting of the Brooklyn Historical Society will be held on July 10, 2022, at 2 PM at the First 

Universalist Church of Brooklyn,  Maple Street, Brooklyn Village, Susquehanna County. Ms. Sara Miller of Kent 

Ohio will be the featured presenter, speaking about the future of the Curtis and Margaret Stone property in 

Brooklyn Village. Elections for officer and trustee positions will be held,  that will help lead the society for the 

next year. A visit to the completed scenic overlook on Zick Hill for viewing the Martins Creek Viaduct will be 

conducted at the end of the formal meeting, to include a dedication of the overlook site. Numerous historic 

publications will be available for purchase. Contact David Palmer at davesolopalmer@gmail.com or 570-498-

6637 for more information. The July meeting promises to be an interesting and informative one. Bring a 

friend…a new member. 
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